I spoke with Howard late this afternoon and he received your emails. He isn’t much of a “typist” but was thrilled to get the info you sent!  I spoke to another fellow who is related to Howard, his name is Tracy Edwards.  He told me that Howard was in a car accident about 6 or 7 years ago.  He told me that Howard couldn’t walk for a long time, but now he gets around pretty good with a cane or walker.  Howard didn’t care all that much about computers/genealogy prior to his accident but he took it up afterwards and loves it.  It gives him something to do.  I don’t know who was more thrilled about the info I got from Glidie Mobley, me or Howard!!!  He was so tickled!!!
 
I would love to see the old photo’s you found. I want you to see what I have too.  You and Phyllis are welcome to stay with me if you want.  I have a extra room and a camper.  
 
“Jack” looks like a coon hound too….maybe he is coon dog Charlie’s brother!! HA!!!
 
As far as Cornelius is concerned…it kind of makes me sad that the only thing anyone remembers about him is that he was mean….same thing with Charles Daniel.  Surely both of these men did good things…why is it that people only remember the bad???  I guess the lesson learned here is try your best to be good and kind….I wouldn’t want people saying 148 years from now that I was a ‘mean ole woman’!!  
 
I didn’t go to Fayette today…it was way too cold and windy….I may try to go next Saturday weather permitting.  I called Kathy this morning.  She and her husband have been sick all week.  Wednesday they had some kind of stomach bug and now Kathy has a cold.  She wasn’t able to go today anyway.
 
We have had unusually cold weather too.  We are suppose to get a break next week (highs in the 60’s).
 
Take care,
 
Love,
 
Glenda
 
 
 
----Original Message-----
From: Rhodes Holliman [mailto:drrbh88@verizon.net] 
Sent: Saturday, February 17, 2007 6:53 PM
To: Glenda Norris; Glenda Norris
Subject: GOOD WORK !!!
 
Dear Glenda:
 
That was good work finding Glidie Mobley !    You got the Rainwater,  Cornelius,  Trimm,  Lucas questions answered.  I had heard that Cornelius was a mean person.  It seems paradoxical since he was such a big contributor in the formation of new churches.  
 
I found 4 old family photo albums and 4 of dad's scrap books stored in my work shop yesterday.  One contained that photo of me and coon hound, "Charlie".   I don't know who Jack was but Ginger belonged to Grandma Holliman (Dad's mother).   The dog lived out her life in that old house next door to us.   After I research all the photos in the 4 albums that I just found,  I'll probably bring them to you in April.  My memory is getting so poor that I must take care of this rare material while I can.    
 
We plan to leave here on the Monday after Easter Sunday and drive through to where ever we are going to stay in Pelham.  We should go on to Northport and Fayette later in the week so that we can be at Shepherd Church for Sunday services the next weekend.  Shepherd is in Newtonville.   We will probably stay at the Rose House Inn in Fayette.  I'll keep you posted as we make reservations.
 
The cold wave that has ruined the last month and a half is due to retreat next week.  We have been promised some temps in the 50s.   It hasn't been above freezing in about 45 days !!!   
 
I have sent Howard a batch of good stuff but haven't heard from him.
 
Stay tuned,  love,  Uncle Rhodes
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